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UPDATED CHECKLISTS OF MANDATORY 
SERVICES FOR THE Z BENEFITS FOR 

CHILDREN WITH MOBILITY IMPAIRMENT

As part of the continuing process of review of the policy on the Z Benefits, in 
collaboration with relevant stakeholders, PhilHealth updates the checklists of 
mandatory services for the Z Benefits for children with mobility impairment.  
(PhilHealth Circular No. 2017-0031: Annex C1 – Mobility Impairment and Annex 
C2 – Mobility Impairment)

Beginning October 1, 2019, contracted health care institutions are required 
to use the updated checklists for mandatory services when filing claims 
for reimbursement of the said benefit package. The updated forms may be 
downloaded from the PhilHealth website.  

Please follow the link www.philhealth.gov.ph/downloads and click the tab for 
“Z Benefit Documents”.

For the information of all contracted health care institutions for the Z Benefits.


